December Department Chairs faculty Senate committee report
1. At the meeting on Dec 1 the department chairs committee were introduced to Tom Cunningham a new GBC employee who will be helping to redo INT 100. It was discussed that faculty will be receiving a survey on this course and looking for opinions to help redesign his online class. 

2. One of the duties of the committee is to have a faculty hiring priority list. So after last meeting chair Bruns and faculty senate chair Foster met with Lynn Mahlberg to discuss the process of who and how to prepare the justifications for replacement and new positions. This proposal was brought to the committee and after lengthy discussion; Lisa Frazier and Josh Webster are going to design a form/checklist to try to make this easier.  

3. Also approved to either take all positions that have already been funded or have a funding stream in place that were on the priority list to the recruitment in process section of the list. In spring semester we will work on prioritizing the anticipated future needs section of this list. 
